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Comments: I represent Village of Yellow Pine on the Stibnite Advisory Council, however, THIS IS MY

PERSONAL COMMENT.

 

I firmly support the SDIS Alt. 2 proposal for the use of the Fiddle Creek drainage. 

  

I have listened to the a presentation about the proposed tunnel which allows for transport of water and  fish

through the site during construction and operation. I feel this is an excellent environmentally safe plan and should

be implemented. This appears  less damaging to the area than an unlined tunnel or open canal/ditch as used by

previous mining companies.

 

Numerous state and federal agencies have over-site responsibilities and have regulations that they enforce. The

proposed SDIS Alt. 2 is cooperative with all aspects of environmental protection and area that is one of my

concerns. Perpetua has exhibited a very cooperative attitude of compliance with all of their activities thus far and

I feel that will continue.

 

The tailings and trash left by previous companies will be eliminated as this project moves through to it's final

closure. That is my primary reason for supporting the permitting request for Perpetua's

Stibnite  Gold.

 

I support the use of the Hangar flat area, the creation of the Burntlog road which will reduce  accident risk and

improve transportation to and from site, and the proposed re-routing of Thunder Mountain access road around

the pit area.


